
 
 

 
Player Assessments for Fall 2025 Travel Teams 

 

Western Maine United Soccer Club provides opportunities for girls and boys living in the Franklin County area to 
play on traveling soccer teams. WMU is affiliated with USYS and league play is governed by Soccer Maine. WMU is 
dedicated to promoting player development and team development in a safe and enjoyable environment. 
 

Friday, June 13, 2025 
Prescott Field - University of Maine Farmington 

  
   U8/ U9/U10/U11:    6:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

   U12/U13/U14:    7:30 PM - 8:30 PM 
 

WMU will host open tryouts for teams playing this fall. Players will participate in a variety of 
soccer drills and activities while being evaluated on their technical and tactical ability and 
coachability. Participants must be at least 7 years old and no older than 13 on August 1, 2025. 

 
Players should arrive 20 minutes early to register for their session and get warmed up. If you 
have them, bring cleats, shin guards, and an age appropriate soccer ball (U8-U12 size 4, 
U13-U14 size 5) and PLENTY OF WATER!  
  
There is no fee to participate in assessments. Registration fees for rostered players are $90-$125 
due before league play starts - typically the last weekend in August. All players will need to 
purchase new uniforms this year(approximately $100.00). It is Western Maine United policy that 
no child should be excluded from participation due to inability to pay. Financial assistance with 
fees and uniform costs is available to those with a demonstrated need. 
 
WMU is also looking for volunteer coaches.  If you might be interested in coaching a team, 
please contact us.  The club will pay for your coaching certification classes. 
Questions?  Email: westernmaineunited@gmail.com 
 
New this year! Cleat Swap - Donate your outgrown cleats and get a pair that fit. $5.00 charge 
per pair. Proceeds to assist players needing financial assistance.  

 

The program listed above is not an RSU 9 sponsored activity, however, this flyer is being distributed in the local 
schools as a community service. All costs associated with this flyer are paid for by Western Maine United. 
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